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As we gather to celebrate Thanksgiving, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt
gratitude for our NTSGNA community. Your unwavering commitment to patient well-being and
the exceptional care you provide truly makes a remarkable difference in the lives of those we
serve. In the spirit of this season of giving, we would like to share a few important
announcements as we approach the end of the year. Please remember to renew your
membership and extend the invitation to your friends to join our wonderful community.
Additionally, we encourage those interested to explore the volunteer opportunities available
below, as your involvement can further enhance our mission. Wishing you a joyous
Thanksgiving filled with love and cherished moments with your loved ones!

Visit our website

http://ntsgna.org
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=3099b137-2c3e-45b1-bef3-4d541a959d65


Join Us





Click to Join

http://sgna.org


Ready to be certified ….CGRN

Scholarships are now open for both Nurses and Associates! Apply for a
scholarship on our website today. Additionally, nurses preparing for certification
can borrow the Core Curriculum and GI Nursing Review Manual. Unit leaders can
access the GI/Endoscopy Employee Development Resource and GI Procedure
Manual. For more information, contact Angelita Hamill at 847-217-9997.

Volunteer With Us



We invite you to be a part of something truly impactful by joining our NTSGNA team for a
rewarding day of service at Feed My Starving Children on Saturday, April 26, 2025, from
11:30 AM to 1:15 PM. Located at 1680 N. Greenville Dr. Suite 300 in Richardson, TX, this
event presents a unique opportunity to make a tangible difference in the lives of children in
need around the world. Your hands can help pack nutritious meals that will reach those who
desperately require them. If you’re interested in lending your time and compassion, please
contact Glenia Manguerra at 469-360-6466 for more details. Together, we can create hope
and change—hope to see you there!

Visit our website

Send Us A Message

Keep in Touch!
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